Subject: Kitchen Board Meeting-4/9/18/Rhearsal Hours Change


The meeting was called to order by President Ben Marder.
Members present were Shelley, Bob, Bill, Matthew, Ross, Jeffery, Dave, Kirk and Tom.

At the Music Team Meeting on 4/4/18, it was suggested that we change the chorus rehearsal hours from 7PM to 10PM to 7:30PM to 10PM.  The reasoning behind the change was because we have members arriving after 7PM and therefore we do not have a representative number of voices to start the warm ups. By making this change we would utilize the 7PM to 7:30PM time to offer individual coaching to quartets and craft sessions for individuals.  We have individuals who are willing to be available for these coaching and individual craft sessions.  It was suggested to try this process for a 3 month period and see if it makes a difference. If this change is accepted, it would be effective on the 4/16/18 rehearsal.

A motion was made and seconded to make this change.  There were 8 votes for the change and 1 vote against. The motion to change the rehearsal time was approved
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